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8th Grade Promotion Letter - May 12, 2025 

We are excited to celebrate our amazing 8th grade students as they are promoted from Oaks 
Middle School on Wednesday, May 21st, 2025. Our Promotion Ceremony will be held 
promptly at 1:30 p.m. in the Oaks quad area.  Some important things to  consider:  

-Students should be dressed in business casual or semi-formal attire. Please follow district dress 
code guidelines. High heels are not recommended. 

-Families will be welcomed onto campus at 1:00 p.m.  

-We ask that you bring no more than 4 family members. This will help ensure we have 
enough space for all student’s immediate family to attend.  

-Please ensure you park in an available parking space or on the street. There is no parking  
alongside curbs in our lot.  

-Because this event is being held outside in our quad, family members should bring their own 
chairs. Chairs are limited and are on a first come first serve basis. There will be no sitting or 
standing in our raised planter beds, or other restricted areas. 

-No balloons or umbrellas are permitted on campus. 

-Please adhere to promotion etiquette by only clapping when appropriate. Please refrain from 
shouting out or bringing any type of noise-makers.  

-Any 7th grade siblings attending the promotion should come with a parent. Siblings will not be  
called out of class to attend as this would cause distractions during the event.  

-Once the promotion ends at 2:30 pm, students will return back to their 4th period class to get  
their official promotion certificate. Students are dismissed after promotion.   

Thank you for helping make this event a very special one for our 8th grade students! 

Sincerely, Alissa Garcia- Principal 
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